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Press Release
Workshop held for DU Teachers

Institutional Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), University of Dhaka organized a workshop for
teachers and researchers on“How to Develop/Write a Grant-Winning Research
Proposal” at Muzaffar Ahmed Chowdhury Auditorium, Faculty of Social Sciences, University of
Dhaka, on February 09, 2025 (Sunday).

The workshop was inaugurated by the Chief Guest, Professor Niaz Ahmed Khan, Honorable Vice-
Chancellor and Chairman, Quality Assurance Committee, University of Dhaka.

Professor Dr. Md. Shah Amran, Additional Director, IQAC, DU, delivered the welcome address.

During the workshop, Professor Dr. M. Rezaul Islam, Director of IQAC delivered a presentation
on “How to Develop/Write a Grant-Winning Research Proposal” as the keynote speaker. In his
presentation, he highlighted key strategies for crafting successful research proposals and securing
grants. He also emphasized the importance of preparing research proposals for international funding
opportunities and guided publishing research in high-impact, peer-reviewed journals

A total of 50 teachers and researchers from various departments and institutes of the University
participated in the workshop. During the session, participants raised several queries and shared their
opinions on how such workshops could be made more effective. Some suggested organizing separate
workshops at the faculty level to better address discipline-specific concerns. Additionally, participants
emphasized the importance of establishing an Institutional Review Board (IRB)and ensuring the
continuity of such workshops throughout the year.




